
Who Wants to Go To Fiddle Camp?
The Northeast Fiddlers Association (NEFA), will offer a full tuition 
scholarship to a Vermont Fiddler at one of these camps in the summer 
of 2020:  The Northeast Heritage Music Camp; The Maine Fiddle Camp; 
Ashokan Fiddle and Dance; or the Acadia Trad Fest.  For younger fiddlers 
(Ages 7 to mid-teens) to one of these: the Young Tradition Vermont Trad 
Camp; the Summit School Trad Camp; or the Brattleboro Music Center’s 
Summer Trad Camp. Each of these camps offers a week of classes, 
workshops and jamming with exciting and inspirational teachers.
To Apply:
Application forms can be downloaded at nefiddlers.org or picked up at a NEFA meet
An application fee of $15 gives the applicant a one-year membership in NEFA.
The applicant must attend and participate in at least one of the first 4 NEFA meets in 2020. 
Upcoming NEFA Meets:
•	 January 12 at the VFW in Montpelier
•	 February 2 at the VFW in Hyde Park
•	 March 8 at the Berlin Elementary School
•	 April 5 at the VFW in Montpelier

Why are we doing this?
NEFA is primarily made up of older folks and needs to recruit younger members. Over 1/3 
of our membership are ‘lifetime members’ - they’re over 80. We know how much music can 
enrich one’s life, and we are eager to introduce ourselves to some younger fiddlers, and to 

support them in their musical endeavors. 
Questions? Call Jill at 1-802-869-3515.


